
 

  
ISM/TEM/Year 12 study days May 21 

 
 

 
 
 
 
27th May 2021 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent//Carer 
 
Year 12 Study Days - Wednesday 9th June & Thursday 10th June 
 
On Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th June, we are hosting Sixth Form Taster Days 
for Year 11 pupils. In accordance with COVID-19 guidelines and to ensure that year 
group bubbles are maintained, Year 12 students will not be required to attend 
College on these days. 
 
Year 12 students will be given two study days during which they will be required to 
complete independent work at home.  Study tasks will be set by their teachers and 
the expectation is that these tasks should be completed and submitted when they 
return to College on Friday 11th June. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr I Smith  
Headteacher  
 


